Brent McKenzie – John Follett Award of Recognition 2017 

Brent McKenzie joined the IPPS New Zealand Region in 1977. He has been Historian since the 1980’s until resigning earlier this year. During his time as our historian, Brent has faithfully collected and stored al our articles, newsletters and in general maintaining our archives.

He came onto the New Zealand executive in 1986, serving as President from 1990 – 1992 and International Director 1993 – 1994.  Some may remember he did the ode to the haggis at the conference in Palmerston North in 2003 (with a bit of lubrication required) and then again at the Dunedin conference in 2006 (more successful I think)

Brent left school to work for Charles (Chas) McLaughlin, Argyll Nurseries for 4 years. Chas went to the inaugural Christchurch IPPS meeting and joined Brent as a member. He then went to work at the Dunedin Botanic Gardens completing an apprenticeship in Horticulture and gaining the National Diploma in Horticulture, winning the Tannock Memorial Prize. He worked at DBG for 13 years ultimately running the propagation facility at the gardens, which also served the
City Parks Department. 
He then did another 5 years as a Research Associate for Crop and Food Research at Invermay working with South American plants, including Gevuina. When this was scaled down in 1997, he opened his own gardening business which he still operates in Dunedin. During these years he spent a number of New Zealand winters in England working with Christopher Lloyd at his Great Dixter garden in East
Sussex.
